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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

My home is in Mineral County, MT. I oppose opening the Great Burn up to motorized travel. The area would

suffer from the invasion of traffic, noise, pollution that would come with motorized travel. 
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Protect the entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless Area and continue to manage it as Recommended Wilderness.

 

 

 

Quiet is important, even in the winter months. Do not open 53,000 acres of the HRA to winter motorized access. 
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Thanks for doing a good job to protect the HRA! by maintaining current status and current access options.


